Crystal Orr

From: Matthew Ramsey [2dudesflyfishing@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 3:36 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: No LNG terminal at Jordan Cove

Hello,

I am a fishing guide in Oregon, and as such I do not wish to relinquish my rights to fishing at high slack tide in
Coos Bay.

The terminal project and the restrictions imposed by heavy tanker right of way will be detrimental to my ability
to provide for my family. Many other guides will be similarly affected as well.

The inevitable ecological repercussions and loss of public access rights, not to mention the likelihood of a
catastrophic earthquake event all demonstrate the folly of this project as proposed.

No LNG Terminal at Jordan Cove!

Tight Lines!

Matt Ramsey

165 E 39th Avenue

Eugene, OR 97405
541-870-6640
www.twodudesflyfishing.com
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